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To:
Town Council

From:
Debra Lane, Staff


Riverside Memorial Cemetery Trustees

Re:
Update – Master Plan

Date:
September 27, 2011

Earlier this year the Riverside Memorial Trustees submitted to the Town Council the 2011 Work Plan. The plan includes an update of the May 1993 Master Plan of the Riverside Memorial Cemetery.

On April 25, 2011 Michael McGovern, Town Manager signed an agreement with Mohr & Seredin Landscape Architects, Inc., the authors of the original master plan, to begin the update at a total cost of $8,400.00.

So far, the Trustees have met with Mohr & Seredin three times. The discussion topics include the final build of the cemetery, site improvements, installation of columbarium walls for cremations, lot prices and possible revisions to the rules and regulations. The final update will also provide an estimate of how many years until the current site is sold out. 
Mohr & Seredin will provide the final update within the next few weeks. 

The Trustees will continue to work on the recommendations from the final report.

It’s a pleasure working with the Trustees (Jessie Timberlake, Beverly Brooking and Gerald Sherry) and David Jones, Cemetery Assistant. Their role as overseeing the cemetery is important to each of them.

Councilor Governali has joined the discussions as council liaison. We appreciate his interest and participation in this project.
Stephen Mohr and Tanya Seredin continue to share in our commitment to the cemetery to ensure we do what is best for the cemetery and the families who are buried or have purchased lots for future use.
This working group is providing an important service to the community by continuing to review long range goals and improvements to the Riverside Memorial Cemetery.
I look forward to further reviewing this project with the Town Council when we meet at workshop session on October 3.

Thank you very much.

